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Int Lith. Description

MARLSTONE: very light greenish grey-greenish grey, 
subrounded-rounded moderately sorted, fine grained with
common fossiliferous fragments, common bryozoa, rare shell
fragments, trace glauconite, moderately sticky, moderately
dispersive, silty matrix, trace calcite cement, poor visible
porosity, no flourescence. 

SILTSTONE: medium grey-dark grey, moderately sorted,
subrounded-well rounded, fine-very fine, common clear-milky
quartz, rare dark lithics, trace pyrite, occasional shell
fragments, no visible matrix, calcareous, poor visual porosity,
no flourescence. 

LIMESTONE: white-very light grey, fossiliferous fragments,
gastropods, bryozoa, corals, unconsolidated. 

SILTSTONE: light grey-grey, subrounded-rounded, moderately
sorted, dominant dark green medium-coarse glauconitic
nodules, common pyrite, rare translucent-milky quartz grains,
rare shell fragments, strongly calcareous, moderate inferred
porosity, no flouresccence. 
GREENSAND: dark green-black, coarse-very coarse,
subrounded-rounded, dominant dark green medium-coarse
glauconitic nodules, trace translucent-milky quartz, trace
pyrite, trace shell fragments, clear-light grey calcareous 
matrixcontaining calcite fragments, matrix supported,weak
ferruginous cement, fair-moderate visual porosity, no 
flourescence.


